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Have you made your plans for OTRA Finals? Only about a month away now!  
It will be a lot of fun and we are looking forward to seeing everyone there!  
All current members should have received their Finals Information/pre-Entry 
paperwork in the mail. If you have not, please contact the office and we can 
send you another one.  There is A LOT of information in there…please be 
sure to read it all and let us know if you have any questions.  Even if you  
don’t use the pre-entry portion to send it, use it to keep track of your runs  
once you get to Abilene.   
We will be awarding a scholarship again this year. The form for the 
scholarship will be posted on our web site to be printed off, completed and 
mailed in. Any graduating high school senior or person enrolled in higher education 
courses is eligible to apply as long as your OTRA membership is current! 
 
The Whitten Inn University is our host hotel once more this year…be sure to 
call them and book your room.  325-673-5271 and tell them you are booking 
for the Original Team Roping Finals. 
 
Thanks to all our great sponsors for helping make the prizes available for 
OTRA Finals: Coors/Reed Beverage of Abilene, Lawrence Hall Chevrolet, 
Red River Arenas, Cactus Ropes, Heel-O-Matic, Cactus Saddlery, Abilene 
Convention and Visitor’s Bureau, Taylor County Expo Center, Dally Times 
Magazine, Deagen Trailers, Titan Trailer Mfg, Joe Allens, Lytle Land & Cattle 
and Sharon’s BBQ.  Please remember these sponsors and show your 
appreciation by being their customer and using their products and services as 
much as possible!  
 
Finals is going to be great!  See y’all in ABILENE! 
 
All our Best to All of You! 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


